
 

 

2nd November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
PTA Christmas Fair 2016 

 
 
I am writing to let you know that this year’s Oswald Road PTA (FORS) Christmas Fair will take 
place in the school hall on Saturday 26th November from 11:00am- 2:00pm.  
 
We will have loads of great activities on offer for all the family to get involved in, including 
games, stalls, a bouncy castle, a craft room, face painting and a raffle. There will also be 
refreshments available for you to purchase. All proceeds from the day will go to the PTA and 
the projects we are funding around school.  
 
Donations of toys, books, CDs and DVDs would be hugely appreciated, so please bring any 
items you have going spare to the school office. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all there! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark Hobbs 
PTA Chair 


